
 

 

 

 

SANTA CRUZ POLICE  
DEPARTMENT 

MEDIA RELEASE 

155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

 

SANTA CRUZ - On Friday, August 13, 2021, at 2:19 pm, the Santa Cruz Police Department (SCPD) 
was alerted to a report of a bank robbery at the Comerica Bank on 25 River Street.  Before the 
officers arrival, the suspect involved had already fled the scene by bicycle. The masked male 
suspect was successful in stealing an undisclosed amount of cash. 
 
SCPD determined through statements from witnesses and security footage; the suspect 
presented a note to the bank teller with a drawing of a bomb on it demanding money. No 
weapon was seen. Fortunately, no one inside the bank was injured.  
 
At this time, the suspect 
description is limited to a male of 
unknown race and unknown age.  
  
Officers quickly canvassed the 
surrounding area and located 
evidence where the suspect 
changed clothes to evade 
capture.  
 
Detectives are following up with 
additional witnesses and scouring 
through video surveillance. The 
investigation is ongoing.  
 
Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the Santa Cruz Police Department 
Investigations Unit (831) 420-5820 or Detective Rock at erock@cityofsantacruz.com  
 
 
 
For additional information, contact: Joyce Blaschke                                    Phone:  (831) 420-5844 
 
Anonymous tips can also be sent to the police department through our Tip Line (831) 420-5995 

 

LOCATION: 25 River Street Santa Cruz  

CASE NUMBER: 21S-04772 

DATE: Friday August 13, 2021   

TOPIC: Bank Robbery / Suspect Wanted  
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